

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Glen and Ms. Donna Miller 3 Ramblewood Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Miller:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely.

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Mr.Robert M. Johnson 12 Oakwood Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Johnson:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Gil and Gem Green 4 East Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Green:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Kevin and Colleen Davis 7 Ramblewood Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Davis:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Mr.Thomas W. Hertel 8 East Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. Hertel:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Debora S. Crane and Sarah A. McCarthy 11 East Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Ms. Crane and Ms. McCarthy:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Ms. Barbara E. Barnes 7 East Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Ms. Barnes:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Hector and Tayor Torres
7 Hillside Drive
Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Torres:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Mr. Steven Johnson 6 East Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. Johnson:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Mr. Nathan Tustison 14 Oalwood Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. Tustison:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

William and Blakely Jamieson 16 East Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Jamieson:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Shawn and Jacquelin Loftus 4 Hillside Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Loftus:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Mr. Dillion Clark 10 East Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. Clark:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Cameron M. Perl 12 East Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Ms. Perl:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Carlos and Desiree Rosado 24 Christy Hill Roaad Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Rosado:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Robert and Michelle Partick 5 Ramblewood Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Partick:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Joseph and Irene Gramlich 5 East Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Gramlich:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Ms. Susan L. Burns 6 Rambelwood Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Ms. Burns:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Superior Insulation and Services, LLC 107 Montauk Avenue New London Connecticut 06320

To Whom this May Concern:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Mr. Theodore W. Day 30 Seabury Avenue Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. Day:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Mr. Stephanos Stravoravdis Ms. Adaliss Rodriguez 224 Malcein Drive Southington Connecticut 06489

Dear Mr. Stravoravdis and Ms. Rodriguez:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Jeffery and Nancy Shama 1 Ramblewood Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Shama:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Mr. Alexander J. Corces 8 Oakwood Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. Corces:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Ms. Anastasia Knight 6 Hillside Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Ms. Knight:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Jose and Elizabeth Tauzon 11 Ramblewood Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Tauzon:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman



741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

July 7, 2022

Mr.Carlo Boiones 6 Oakwood Drive Gales Ferry Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. Boiones:

The Town Council's Community Relations Committee has been working to actively engage residents to gain an understanding of the issues that are of concern to our community.

The Community Relations Committee invites you and your neighbors to join us on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Park on East Drive to participate in an informal conversation regarding illicit behavior and safety concerns that have come to our attention.

The Committee looks forward to meeting you and is interested in hearing your comments on these issues or any other items of concern to you and your family.

Should you not be able to attend this event but would like to provide comments please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council at (860) 464-3203 or e-mail: towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Your comments are important to us.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Committee Chairman